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PEPÉ
Meet Pepé. The cheeky little brother in the La 

Banda family. Constructed from ash and walnut 

veneer atop a solid timber and steel frame, Pepé 

sits comfortably in a myriad of spaces within the 

home. He is suited as a bedside table, an end 

table, alongside a sofa or as a sculptural accent 

piece in hallways or other parts of the home.

Materials

Ash and walnut veneer.

Weight

19 kg
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Dimensions

480mm W x 400mm D x 520mm H

Timber Care

Our timber pieces are all treated and sealed for 
everyday living, but it is important to be mindful 
in their placement, as extreme conditions (such 
as harsh sunlight) can change the colour of the 
timber. Be careful not to scratch or damage the 
surface with sharp objects.

Timber is responsive to its environment, be 
mindful that heat and moisture can cause 
movement and cracks in joints and damage 
lacquer. We recommend using placemats and 
trivets to avoid spills soaking into the timber, and 
to also protect against heat transfer. The general 
rule is if something is too hot to hold, it is too 
hot to place on timber. Should spills occur, wipe 
immediately with a damp cloth.

Assembly

This product does not require assembly. When 
moving your piece, it must be lifted as opposed 
to dragged. Dragging can compromise internal 
joints and alignments and can lead to long term 
damage.

Warranty

We offer a 12-month product warranty against 
defects. This does not cover general wear and 
tear, or accidental breakage post-delivery.

Product Maintenance 

With a little care you can prolong the life of 
your furniture. The following information is only 
intended as a general guideline. Please follow the 
instructions to ensure maximum longevity of your 
Sarah Ellison furniture.
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Please note all dimensions are approximate. 


